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SUSPENSION OF COVID-19 TEST REQUIREMENTS BEFORE ENTERING VIETNAM

On 13/5/2022, the Prime Minister issued Official Telegram No. 416/CD-TTg regarding suspension of Covid-19 Test Requirements before Entering Vietnam

Accordingly, in order to maintain anti-Covid measures while facilitating socio-economic recovery in accordance with the Government's Resolutions, the Prime Minister hereby requests that: 

(i) Covid-19 test requirements before entering Vietnam are suspended from 00:00 of May 15, 2022. The Ministry of Health shall closely monitor Covid-19 situations and promptly provide guidance on appropriate Covid-19 prevention and control. 

(ii) The Ministry of Foreign Affairs shall request Vietnam's diplomatic missions to inform people who want to enter Vietnam of anti-Covid requirements according to guidance of the Ministry of Health. 

(iii) The Ministry of Transport shall request airlines to implement anti-Covid measures on their vehicles according to guidance of the Ministry of Health. 

(iv) Presidents of the People’s Committees of provinces and centrally affiliated cities shall strictly implement anti-Covid measures in their provinces and cities according to guidance of the Ministry of Health, relevant ministries and central authorities. 

(v) Ministers, heads of ministerial-level agencies and Governmental agencies; Presidents of the People’s Committees of provinces and centrally affiliated cities shall keep directing implementation of anti-Covid measures; carry out periodic inspections and promptly handle issues within their jurisdiction or report to competent authorities as per regulations./.
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This document has been only prepared for general information purposes and makes no representations or warranties, express or implied, as to the accuracy, timeliness, or completeness of such information. This legal update is not intended to be relied upon as accounting, tax, legal, or other professional advice.

If you have or suspect that you may have a particular problem, you should contact us or your lawyer for specific advice on the matter.
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